
Kathy Rosen


From: Kathy Rosen


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:35 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Outraged!


Ms. Roberts:


Your decision to cave into Trump's ego and bullying with your revisionist Alabama Dorian forecast is

despicable.  Moreover, it is shockingly dangerous.  You have successfully added to the litany of

obscene failures and untruths this administration has foisted upon the  American people in favor of

the president, thanks to your lack of leadership, principles and ethics.  Who is to trust NOAA?  Not I.

Talk about a fair weather friend!


Kathleen Rosen

Ft. Lauderdale, FL
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